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Senator the Hon Amanda Stoker
Assistant Minister to the Attorney-General
Assistant Minister for Industrial Relations

Assistant Minister for Women

Committee Sceretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Secretary

I write to you concerning evidence provided to the Senate Standing Committee on Legal and
Constitutional Affairs during the Budget Estimates hearing on 23 March 2021.

I have identified the following clarification.
On page 41 of the Hansard transcript, in exchanges with Senator the Hon Kim Carr, I stated:

Senator Stoker: Let me finish. Female judges on the Federal Court have increased
from 11 under Labor to 13 under the coalition.

[ wish to clarify and amend the statement to read as follows:

Senator Stoker: Let me finish. Female judges on the Federal Court have increased
from 11 under Labor to 14 under the coalition.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this clarification.

Yours sincerely

Senator the Hon Amanda Stoker

Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 ¢ Telephone (02) 6277 3457





